
From: gareth wellburn  

Sent: 20 February 2023 10:23 

Subject: Leylandii at 20A Arkwright Road NW3 

 

I am attaching pictures of what I believe can be assumed to be an overgrown 

hedge (of 3 trees) at the above address. Are you able to confirm whether LA 

approval will be necessary to remove these? 

 

Thanks and best wishes 

 

Gareth 

 

 


